
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 12/14/2011 4:37:35 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Prosper, Terrie D.'

(terrie ,prosper@ cpuc. ca. gov)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Bee:
Subject: RE: San Bruno Liability Press Release

Michelle,

The case management statement was just filed. Here is a copy per your request.

Shilpa

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 2:28 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle'; 'Prosper, Terrie D.'
Cc: Horner, Trina; Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: San Bruno Liability Press Release

Michelle,

The press release has been officially released. We have also released a letter Chris Johns has
written to employees (attached here).

The case management statement will not be not be released until tomorrow so I will share it as 
soon as it is.

SB GT&S 0020187
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Shilpa

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 12:55 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle'; Prosper, Terrie D.
Cc: Horner, Trina; Doli, Laura
Subject: RE: San Bruno Liability Press Release

Michelle,

In the next 2-3 hours, the press statement will be released. I will inform you as soon as it is.

The case management statement in the litigation is also expected in the same timeframe., and I 
will forward when available.

Shilpa

From: Cooke, Michelle fmailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 12:52 PM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Prosper, Terrie D.
Cc: Horner, Trina; Doll, Laura
Subject: RE: San Bruno Liability Press Release

Shilpa- do you know when this will be released? Thanks.

Michelle

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R rmailto:SRRd@pqe.com1
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Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 12:01 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle; Prosper, Terrie D.
Cc: Horner, Trina; Doll, Laura
Subject: San Bruno Liability Press Release

Michelle, Terrie,

Later today PG&E will be releasing the attached statement to the press regarding our liability 
for San Bruno.

The statement contains additional background, but please let us know if you have any 
questions.

Thanks.

Shilpa

Shilpa Ramaiya

PG&E

415-973-3186
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